
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Additional info on future projects
Date: 11 January 2021 17:16:09

My ref 20023093and20023092
Just in case you have not seen this understandable how worried everyone is 
Regards 
Pat Dorcey





From:
To: East Anglia Two
Subject: Fwd: Deadline 4submission PINS ref EAIN-EN10077and EN010078
Date: 11 January 2021 17:17:21

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Mr Dorcey" 
Date: 11 Jan 2021 17:14
Subject: Deadline 4submission PINS ref EAIN-EN10077and EN010078
To: <EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

My ref ID no 20023093and20023092
Dear Examining Authority 
I would like to respond and take issue with SPR's Submission of Oral Case Issue Specific
Hearing 2 on 2nd and 3rd of  Dec 2020:Onshore Siting, Design and Construction in which
they have argued that additional projects widely perceived to be connecting to the Grid at
Friston
if this current application is consented , should not be included in their Cumulative Impact
Assessment.
The National Policy Statement for Energy states When considering cumulative effects, the
Environmental Statement should provide information on how the effects of the Applicants
proposal would combine and interact with the effects of other development.
I am calling on the Examining Authorities to uphold their pledge to take all additional
projects into account by:
1. Asking SPR to undertake a full Cumulative Impact Assessment of all known
projects,and 
2.   Undertaking a rigorous examination of this Cumulative Impact Assessment
This should include not just the site of the substations but the landfall site and perhaps
most importantly the cable corridor.
How many times will a cable corridor be redug ?
Appendix one of SASES response to ISH2 action points which looks at projects with
actual or potential Grid Connections at Friston shows an additional 8 cable trenches to be
dug.!!
It must be emphasised that all the primary stakeholder's in this examination including Rt
Hon Therese Coffey MP ,East Suffolk Council Suffolk County Council ,Aldeburgh Town
Council,Natural England,SASES SOS and SEAS believe that the effects of these projects
and associated impacts should be fully considered within this Examination.
Confidence will be lost in the Examination should the Planning Inspectorate not bring 
SPR to account on this issue 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Pat Dorcey
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